
  

 

 

 

R o m e  S n o - B a n d i t s  N e w s l e t t e r   

 
Page 1 

Club Members,  
 

Please RSVP for the club picnic by Thursday, August 5th if you plan to attend. Details are 
below.  
 

Congratulation to our club for winning the AWSC Snowmobile Club of the Year! We will be 
presented with this award at the AWSC Fall Workshop during the banquet on October 23rd. 
More information will be provided in the September newsletter and at our September 11th 
meeting.  
 

The Fisheree committee is looking for a few people to help with concession stands. We are 
holding them on September 11th at Dyracuse Park and September 25th – 26th at the State 
Trapshoot Grounds. We will sell food and raffle tickets and promote our club and upcoming 
fisheree. If you are able to help, please contact Melissa at (715) 459-8001 or 
RomeSnoBanditsSecretary@gmail.com   
 

Don’t forget to renew your club membership. Details on how to do this are listed below.  
 

I hope everyone is having a great summer!  
 

Melissa Rhodes, 
Secretary 

 
  

 

                                                                                                                                                                                 

August 2021                               Volume 25   Issue 8             302 13th Ave, Nekoosa, WI 54457 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                            

                                                           

 

 

  

ROME SNO-BANDIT’S CLUB PICNIC 
 

 

This is the time of year our club likes to give back to our members and have a  
meet and greet and get to know each other. 

 

You are invited join us:  
 

  August 14th, 2021 ~ Noon to 3:00 pm 
 

The Lure Bar & Grill  Patio ~ 1735 Archer Ln, Nekoosa  
 

 

We will be serving Brats, Hamburgers, Coleslaw and Beans.  
One drink ticket will be provided per guest.  
Feel free to bring a side or dessert to pass. 

Please RSVP to our secretary by August 5th  
as we need a head count for The Lure. 

 

RomeSnoBanditsSecretary@gmail.com or (715) 459-8001 
 

Thank you to our club members for your continued support!  

Your help with trail brushing, signage, and the car show  

is greatly appreciated! 

 

 

Rome Sno-Bandits Club Newsletter 
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www. RomeSnobandits.com 

 

 
 

Annual Membership Renewal 
 

 

Rome Sno-Bandit & AWSC memberships both expire on June 30th annually.  
We process membership with the AWSC monthly in the summer and weekly in winter  

to minimize processing fees. We encourage you to renew your membership in July or August  
to avoid delays in receiving your trail pass. Membership applications can be found on  

our website along with trail pass information. 
 

 

Ways to renew your membership: 
 

 
 

 

ON-LINE: Through our website: www.RomeSnoBandits.com. 

Click on Membership Application under the Membership Page and pay with  

SECURE on-line payment with credit/debit card or PayPal. 
 

MAIL: Send completed membership application with check to:  

Rome Sno-Bandits, 302 13th Ave, Nekoosa, WI  54457 
 

CLUB MEETINGS:  Bring completed membership application to a meeting with  

your check or cash payment. Applications are available at all meetings. 
 

 

Your Club Membership Includes: 
 

 

• You automatically become a member of the Association of Wisconsin Snowmobile Clubs. (AWSC) 

• You will receive seven issues each year of the Wisconsin Snowmobile News (WSN) magazine. It 

includes articles of interest to snowmobilers, activities of clubs across the state, reports of 

legislative events and snowmobile product information. 

• You will be eligible for a discount Wisconsin Trail Pass through the AWSC. 

• Monthly club newsletter. 
 

• Membership to the Adams County Snowmobile Association. 

• Great way to meet and socialize with other snowmobilers.  
 
 

Trail Passes 
 

Discount Wisconsin Trail Passes for the 2020-2021 season will be available to order  

from the AWSC beginning July 1st, 2021.  

 

Go to: https://awsc.org/Trail-Pass-Registration to order your trail pass.  
 

Trail passes are purchased through the AWSC and are available after your membership has been processed. 

If you provide your email address with your membership application, you will receive an email from the 

AWSC confirming your membership has been processed. This email will include your membership number 

and directions for ordering your trail pass.  
 

 

 

You can also find your AWSC Membership number on the mailing label of your WSN Magazine or at 
https://www.awsc.org/About-Us/Member-Lookup. Your membership number never changes.  

 
Our club has discontinued mailing of AWSC membership cards. You can print one from the AWSC site. 

  

Membership Contact: Suzanne Kostreva  RSBMembership@gmail.com 
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